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Message from Mrs Carlyle 
Good afternoon,  

We are nearly at the end of the half term and it has been a very busy half term. The children have worked so 
hard and are ready for a break.  

Thank you for your continued support of the School Streets initiative we are running. The 
streets around the school feel much calmer and safer. In the mornings this is helping children 
settle to learn. 

Have a relaxing and restful half term break and we will see you on Monday 31st October. 

Take care, 

Mrs Carlyle 

 

 
INDIVIDUAL SCHOOL PHOTOS TOMORROW! 

 

This week’s assembly theme is… 

 

 
We have received incredibly generous donations today from all of our families 
which have been collected by the North End Pantry. The Pantry is a community-
based project, offering fresh vegetables, fruit, bakery items and toiletries which 
enables families to select items for themselves. They aim to remove the stigma 
for those who need access to lower priced food.  
 
You can find out more about The Pantry including other ways to help on their website or find them on Facebook  

 

 

Messages from the office… 

Please ensure that ALL of your child’s new school 
uniform is labelled. We already have a number of 
unnamed items in the lost property which is now 

located behind the main school office. 

https://www.yourlocalpantry.co.uk/pantry-listings/portsmouth-north-end-pantry/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/northendpantry/about


 
 

 

Noticeboard… 

We are going to set up a JUNIORS Lost Property table in the 
playground outside the main school office on Thursday 

afternoon between 3.00pm and 3.30pm. 
 

If it isn't claimed, it will be used as spares, donated to 
charity or disposed of. 

 

 

Key upcoming dates:

Tuesday 18th October: Individual school photos  
Thursday 20th October: Year R dental varnish & screening 
Friday 21st October: Last day of term 
 
Monday 31st October: First day back at school 
 

 Phonics Open Morning - RESCHEDULED 

Parents will be invited to arrive at the infant hall at 9am for an introduction to how we teach phonics at KACP 
before having the opportunity to observe a lesson in their child’s year group. We expect this event to last no 
longer than an hour in total. 

Tuesday 1st November:   Year R 
Wednesday 2nd November:  Year 1 
Thursday 3rd November:  Year 2 

 

Attendance 

Which classes got 100% 
attendance last week? 

Which classes got the best 
attendance last week? 

None!   
 Year R – Starfish Class (98.7%) 
 Year 1 – Emu Class (99.2%) 
 Year 2 – Giraffe Class (99.3%) 
 Year 3 – Anubis Class (98.7%) 
 Year 4 - Neptune Class (99.3%) 
 Year 5 – Peake Class (96.8%) 
 Year 6 – Seacole Class (98.5%) 

Which year groups had the best 
attendance last week? 

Infant School – Year 2 (97.6%) 
Junior School – Year 3 and 4 (96.3%) 

How many classes met our school 
target of 96% last week? 

14 out of 28 
That’s four more than than last week and 

half of the school!   



 
 

 

 
 

Our Value Champions this week… 

Year R 

Turtle Class Jellyfish Class Seahorse Class Starfish Class 

Eyimofe – Responsibility 
Rupert - Responsibility 

Carter – Responsibility 
Blake - Responsibility 

Luna – Responsibility 
Harriet - Responsibility 

George – Responsibility 
Thea - Responsibility 

Year 1 

Koala Class Dingo Class Wombat Class Emu Class 

Felix - Creativity    Sayra – Teamwork 
Poppy - Creativity 

Year 2 

Meerkat Class Flamingo Class Zebra Class Giraffe Class 

Cody – Responsibility 
Aadil - Kindness 

Pippa – Creativity 
Mia-Rose - Kindess 

Zainab - Responsibility Heavenly – Independence 
Frankie - Teamwork 

Year 3 

Ra Class Anubis Class Hathor Class Horus Class 

Idraaq – Kindness 
Zach - Challenge 

Amber – Challenge 
Marysia - Challenge 

Reggie – Resilience 
Alife - Responsibility 

Posy – Kindness 
Mylo - Teamworj 

Year 4 

Neptune Class Venus Class Apollo Class Minerva Class 

Jacob K – Teamwork 
Zakkary - Teamwork 

Harper – Resilience 
Esme - Kindness 

Joshua – Resilience 
Isaac - Responsibility 

Zahra – Independence 
James - Challenge 

Year 5 

Fiennes Class Sharman Class Peake Class McArthur Class 

Joey – Resilience 
Geogre - Kindness  

Nicole –Teamwork 
Oscar - Responsibility 

Samuel – Resilience 
Maia - Challenge 

Sai – Creativity 
Noah – Resilience  

Year 6 

Seacole Class Brunel Class Carroll Class Pankhurst Class 

Tillie – Responsibility 
Mya - Challenge 

Dylan – Responsibility 
Nancie - Resilience 

Carroll Class 
Teamwork & Resilience 

Skye – Independence 
Charley - Challenge 

 

 


